
 

 

Week 4  Term Three 2018 

CELEBRATING LEARNING & ACHIEVEMENT 
 

Congratulations to Quinn Hookway who was our 
Good News Call of the Week on Friday. Quinn was 
selected by the staff for the way in which he makes 
sure everyone is included. Quinn goes out of his way 
to care for others, making him an amazing role model 
of our value of Nurture - thanks Quinn we are proud 
of you!  
 
 
 

There are two Policies for Review this term that involve our community. These 
are:   Complaints and Behaviour Management. 
 

If you wish to participate in these reviews please follow the instructions below. 

1. Visit the website http://karaka.schooldocs.co.nz/1893.htm 
2. Enter the username (karaka) and password (school). 
3. Follow the link to the relevant policy as listed. 
4. Read the policy. 
5. Click the Policy Review button at the top right-hand corner of the page. 
6. Select the reviewer type "Parent". 
7. Enter your name (optional). 
8. Submit your ratings and comments. 

If you don't have internet access, school office staff can provide you with 
printed copies of the policy and a review form. 
 

Nga mihi nui,  Sarah Hynds    
Principal@karaka.school.nz 
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2019 Enrolments 
We are beginning to plan ahead.  Do you have a child or know of a child who 
will be enrolling at our school next year (In zone or out of zone). If so, it would 
be very much appreciated if you could let us know. Please email 
lynnef@karaka.school.nz with the details. Enrolment forms are available from 
our website or can be collected from the school office. Visits are welcomed 
too. 

RAFFLE 

Please support Agricultural Day be sending to school (at least one item per family 
per week please).  These go towards the raffles on Agricultural Day and we 
greatly appreciate your support. 

 

Please check expiry dates on items before sending them to school.  Children gain 
house points per item brought in. 

Books/DVD’s—Please start bringing in books and DVDs for our book stall. Please 
drop off in the hall foyer. 

Citrus/Plants/Vegetables/Produce—We will be having a produce stall on Ag Day. If 
you have any produce that we could sell on the stall please let us know. 

Week 20 August – 24 August Tins (e.g. fruit, baked beans,  

spaghetti) 

Week 27 August – 31 August Bottles (e.g. cooking oil, wine,  

vinegar, mayonnaise, sauces) 

Week 3 September – 7 September Packets (e.g. tea, coffee, paper  

towels, cereal, pasta) 

Week 10 September – 14 September Lucky Dip items (for the Lucky Dip 
stall) 



 

 

 2017 Trophies—Please return all 2017 trophies in a clean and 
undamaged condition.   You get to keep the miniatures. 

 Boot Bingo—Keep on selling. More tickets available from the office. 

Ag Day Auction Donations  
With our Ag Day fast approaching and this event being our major fundraiser 
for the school, we are appealing to all our Karaka School community to please 
support the Ag Day Auction by donating any items big or small. Here are some 
examples of items that have been donated in the past:  

 Appliances 
 Use of a Holiday Home for a weekend 
 Bikes 
 Family Experiences e.g. Zip lining and Forest Walk 
 Sporting Memorabilia 
 Chainsaws, wheelbarrows, tools 
 BBQ 
 Family photography package 
 Hotel Escape packages 
 
We are also happy to accept any cash donations that can be used towards 
bigger ticket items. Any tradies or professionals out there that would be 
willing to donate a few hours of their time that could be auctioned off to help 
raise money for the school would also be gratefully accepted.  

Please help in anyway possible so we reach our end goal of improving our 
outdoor learning environments and playing spaces for our school children. 
Please don’t hesitate to approach or contact us with any queries - Sarah 
Bolton 0276 341 641 or Katrina Matthews 027 552 1604.  

Thanks so much for your support!  



 

 

Lunchroom Notice 
The lunch room has some Buffalo Corn Chips which have passed their “best 
before” date (which was June 2018) and we will be selling them for $0.50 this 
Friday in the lunchroom.  If you are not collecting them yourself but putting 
your lunch order in the white box please state very clearly you would like the 
“expired buffalo corn chips”. 
  
Also, we had a child place an order in the “white box” last Friday and they 
had done a beautiful job of writing their order on the envelope however they 
forgot to write their name or class, we had no idea who it was for.  If you are 
using the white box and an order form (or envelope) to place your lunch 
order please, please remember to write your childs/rens name and class. 
  
Thanks from the lunchroom. 
 
Next Meeting—Wednesday 22nd August 7.00pm in the staff room.  All 
welcome. 



 

 



 

 

Community Notices 

17 August  Assembly 1.45pm 

22 August  PTA Meeting  7.00pm 

26 August  David the Fotoman (PTA) 

31 August  Assembly 1.45pm 

3 September BOT meeting 5.00pm 

14 September Assembly 1.45pm 

22 September Ag Day 

19 October Day in Lieu of Ag Day 

 



 

 

Karaka Touch Rugby 

 

Karaka Touch Rugby commences on Friday 5th October 
@ 5.30pm. Registrations are $35 per child which 
includes your team shirt. Registrations can be done 
online at www.karakarugby.co.nz<http://
www.karakarugby.co.nz> or on the following days at the 
Karaka Sports Park. 
 
Friday 14th September 6.00 - 7.00pm 
Friday 21st September 6.00 - 7.00pm 
 
The grades are 5-7yrs, 8-10yrs, and 11-13yrs, Mixed & 
Mens. We have also had interest in a girls/womens 
section, if you have any queries contact Craig Hill on 
021 733 136 

Rosehill College In Zone Applications 

Reminder to parents/students that the closing date for 
in-zone enrolment applications to be received by the 
college is 24 August 2018. 

http://www.karakarugby.co.nz/
http://www.karakarugby.co.nz/
http://www.karakarugby.co.nz/


 

 


